
Town of Oulu  

Board of Review 

Town Hall  

May 11, 2016 ~ 6:26 p.m. - 6:28 p.m. 

 

The Town of Oulu Board of Review was called to order on Wednesday, May 11, 2016 at the 

town hall.  The meeting had been properly publicized in compliance with the Wisconsin 

Open Meeting Law.   Notices were posted at the Oulu Pines, Town Hall, Town Hall door, 

and Oulu Transfer Site on April 15, 2016. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:26 p.m. by Chair Sandra Rantala.   

  

Members present: Lee Pedersen, Sandy Rantala, Duane Reijo, Margie Lahti, Diana Reijo, 

clerk.  

 

Because the assessment roll is not completed, a motion was made by Reijo, second by 

Pedersen to adjourn the Board of Review to Wednesday, September 8, 2016, at the town hall 

from 6-8pm.  Motion carried unanimously by voice vote. 

 

Motion by S. Rantala to adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 6:28 p.m. 

   

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Diana Reijo, Clerk 

 

APPROVED:   

 

 

 

 


